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KOREA INSTITUTE OF NUCLEAR SAFETY  Program Coordinator: Mr. Haedan LEE (haedan@kins.re.kr)

February 10, 2025

Serbian Radiation and Nuclear Safety and Security Directorate (SRBATOM)
Dear Mr. Sladjan Velinov,

It is my great pleasure to inform you that International Nuclear Safety School (INSS),
established within Korea Institute of Nuclear Safety (KINS), starts recruiting new students of
the "KINS-KAIST International Nuclear and Radiation Safety Master's Degree Program."

This program was jointly designed and developed by KINS together with Korea Advanced
Institute of Science and Technology (KAIST), internationally well known for excellent
education and research achievements in science and technology.

The main purpose of the Master's Degree Program is to cultivate nuclear and radiation safety
leaders through training and education of high-caliber young professionals from individual
countries, and to consequently promote the global safety harmonization.

In December of 2024, this program had its 15th graduates of 7 students from 7 different
countries in Asia, Middle East, and Africa. Another 4 students from 4 countries (16th Batch)
were enrolled as of September 2, 2024 and are studying nuclear and radiation safety courses
which were developed by KINS and KAIST.

The program for 2025 will start on September 1, 2025 and submission of required documents
by the prospective applicants should be made by March 25, 2025. Now I would like to have
your kind attention and interest in this program, and cordially request you to encourage your
staff members to apply for this program. Because a full scholarship will be awarded to each
individual student who is admitted, this program would be a great opportunity for the staff of
your institution to get a master's degree abroad.

Your persuasive encouragement to your staff would be highly appreciated. I would like to
extend my great appreciation for your time and effort on this matter in advance.

I look forward to receiving your positive response.
Yours sincerely,
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Young Eal Lee, Ph.D.
Director
International Nuclear Safety School



